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27/02/2025  

 

Dail Question No: 39 

To ask the Minister for Transport if he is aware of any overspends exceeding €500,000 on projects 

undertaken or commissioned by his Department or by any State or semi-State body under the aegis 

of his Department in each of the past five years; if so, the number and extent of any such 

overspends, in tabular form; to outline the plans to ascertain levels of such overspends; the further 

plans to ensure that such information is reported to his Department in a timely fashion; and if he will 

make a statement on the matter.  

 

Deputy Bacik, 

 

The Irish Aviation Authority (IAA) can confirm that it has not exceeded €500,000 on projects 

undertaken or commissioned in each of the past five years.  

 

Please note that due the separation of the organisation in May 2023, the IAA cannot account from 

projects undertaken by the Air Navigation Services Division (now AirNav Ireland) prior to this period. 

I would advise you to contact them for information in this regard, if required. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further clarification on the above.  

 

Sincerely 

 

Alec Elliott 

 


